
This is my two cents on this topic. I am so pleased to see so many Greggs on my
Facebook news feed. They may not be aware that we have a group and a page that they
can share their stories and I am introducing you to these avenues now.

I have changed the group’s privacy from “secret” to “public”. This makes the group
available to all and the general public can see what is posted. It is also easier
to join so let’s have a discussion. How you doing?

Sir Godfrey Gregg


